
From: Judy McCutcheon
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Big creek and the Buffalo River
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 8:39:00 PM

ADEQ I don’t think we need designation.  Water quality will improve when the water flow increases.
Thank you, Judy McCutcheon 197 Dream Lane Saint Joe AR. 72675
Sent from my iPhone
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